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802.22 Liaison Report to 802.18
We are still working to resolve comments on our second Letter Ballot.

Ad-hoc groups (PHY, MAC, cognitive, system, TG1, TG2) have been meeting during this session to resolve the specific comments relating to the group’s section of Draft 2.0.

Specific remaining issues that are being discussed include:

· Specification of the interface between a non-integrated antenna and a CPE.  We heard a presentation on a proposal for such technology and protocol.
· An agreement has been reached on sampling rates.  A frame contains an integer number of samples.  Sampling frequency is rounded off to the nearest 8 kHz.  Sampling frequency is scaled with the bandwidth.

· We are still discussing the CPE requirement on center frequency and symbol clock frequency tolerance.

· We are still waiting for simulation results to help determine the PAPR for the different modulations.

· We reviewed a text change proposal for subcarrier mapping.

· We also reviewed a text change proposal for bit interleaving.

· Good progress has been made on developing a MIB description; however we will not review a version until the upcoming Plenary session.
· The security ad-hoc has only 8 comments left to be resolved.

· We reviewed a new proposed section describing the CPE spectrum automaton.

· We still approximately 50 of the spectrum manager/cognitive capability comments left too resolve.

· Good progress has been made on the spectrum manager policy table.

· We have resolved most of the MAC comments.  We continue to progress.
· About half of our face-to-face meeting time at this Interim has been spent resolving over-arching system issues.

· We have resolved 62% of the comments related to coexistence.

Our request for PAR modification was granted at the end of the last Plenary session.  We now have clarification that we are to include in our scope both fixed and the FCC’s termed personal/portable Mode II devices as user terminals (CPEs).
TG1 is still working to be approved in Sponsor Ballot.

One meeting was spent reviewing the newest revision of the TG2 Recommended Practice.  During the meeting, a large majority of the document received approval.  A few new recommendations were added.  Some technical details provided in recommendations need confirmation.

Our current schedule is to be approved to go into the standard’s first Sponsor Ballot at the end of the July Plenary.
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Abstract


An 802.22 Liaison Report to 802.18 for the January 2010 Interim Session is provided.
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